September 2, 2021

2001 S Coast Hwy #3
Oceanside CA 92054

Chief Jim Short

Heard County Fire & Emergency Services
11816 Highway 100

Franklin, Georgia 30217

Dear Chief Short,

[ am deeply saddened by the untimely passing of Battalion Chief James “JB” Bernard
Guiler on September 2 after 10 years of devoted service to his community. He died a
true hero. I can’t imagine how devastating this must be for your agency.

I am so grateful to all firefighters and first responders across the country who risk
their life every day to protect people like me who are too chicken to do what they do.
I admire their dedication to service to their community, which seems to be their
chief motivation for becoming firefighters and first responders. They certainly don't
do it for the money. Never forget that you are loved and appreciated by 330 million
American citizens.

Please send my condolences throughout your department and to Battalion Chief
Guiler’s family.

Very sincerely yours, .
A P
Tim Robinson

Grateful American

John 15:13
#ThinRedLine



